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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

 
May 18, 2022 
 
The Board of Trustees of the Oxnard School District 
will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, June 1, 
2022, at 7:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as this matter 
may be heard, in the Board Room of the Educational 
Service Center Building of the Oxnard School District, 
located at 1051 South A Street, Oxnard, regarding the 
2022-23 Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP). 
 
 
 
By: Dr. Ana DeGenna 
 Assistant Superintendent, 
 Educational Services Department 
 (805) 385-1501, ext. 2301 


